
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Courage 

 

 

As we bid farewell to another eventful academic year, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to all parents 

and carers for your unwavering support. Your partnership and commitment have played an integral role in creating a 

nurturing environment where our pupils have truly flourished.  

We are incredibly proud of the remarkable progress our pupils have made over the past year. Their determination, 

hard work, and resilience have truly shone through. This year has been an exciting time filled with enriching 

experiences for our pupils with countless opportunities to explore and learn beyond the classroom walls. 

Thank you to all our staff who have worked incredibly hard as always this academic year; we are very fortunate to have 

such a brilliant, caring and hardworking team. 

Today, we said goodbye to Mrs Marks and Miss Towriss who move onto pastures new. Thank you for all your hard 

work for our school, you will be greatly missed! 

We hope everyone has a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 1st 
September. 
 

 
 

 
Year 6 leavers 2025 

As we bid farewell to our Year 6 pupils, we celebrate their accomplishments and the 

incredible journey they have had with us. We are confident that they are well-prepared for 

the challenges that lie ahead. We wish them every success as they embark on their next 

chapter, knowing that they will always be part of our St Luke’s family! 


